TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

TOWN COUNCIL 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339-1551
(860) 464-3203

Chairman Kevin J. Dombrowski council@ledyardct.org

May 11, 2023
Mayor Fred Allyn, IIT
Town of Ledyard
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn:

At its Regular Meeting held on May 10, 2023 the Town Council took the following
action:

o Appropriated $9,500 to Account #21020301-57300-G0015 (Fire Marshall - New
Equipment - State Grant).

In addition, authorized the expenditure of up to $9,500 for the purchase of three 800 MHz
radios for Emergency Management.

The funding source for this project is the Town of Ledyard’s FY 2023 Nuclear Safety
Emergency Program Funding Allocation (2023-44).

Please feel free to contact Chairman Dombrowski should you have any questions
regarding this meeting,.

Respectfully submitted,
,QO e = Meckac

Roxanne M. Maher
Administrative Assistant
to the Ledyard Town Council

Director of Finance

Treasurer

Administrator of Emergency Services
Director of Emergency Management
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